
Center Joint Unified School District 

Notice of Public Hearing 

The governing board of Center Joint Unified School 

District, in order to comply with the requirements of 

Education Code Section 60119 will hold a public hearing on 

September 18, 2019 at six o'clock. 

The purpose of the public hearing is to comply with 

Education Code Section 60119 which requires school 

district to certify that, the District has provided each pupil 

with sufficient textbooks and instructional materials 

consistent with the cycles and content of the curriculum 

frameworks. 

District Board Room, Room 503 
Wilson C Riles Middle School 

4747 PFE Road, Roseville, CA 95747 

September 18, 2019 
6:00 PM 
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